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PEC Visit Report 

A Visitation Team from Pakistan Engineering Council (PEC), Islamabad visited the Department 

of Electrical and Computer Engineering (ECE), COMSATS University Islamabad, Lahore 

Campus on June 15-16, 2023 for the accreditation of Bachelor of Science in Electrical Engineering 

(BSEE) FA19 onwards as per Outcome Based Education (OBE), Washington Accord. The team 

headed by the Convener Engr. Prof. Dr Nisar Ahmad, GIKI, Topi-Swabi along with PEVs was 

received and welcomed by Prof. Dr. Asad Hussain, Director, CUI, Lahore, Dr. Ejaz A. Ansari, 

Head, (ECE), and senior faculty members of ECE Department.   

 

 

 

Presentations on the Program overview under accreditation by Director, Head of Department and 

Program Incharge were given to PEC team of the following;        

• Program Educational Objectives (PEOs), Participation of Stakeholders, design & implementation 

mechanism      

• Overview on Design, Assessment and Evaluation process of PLOs attainment                                                                

• Overview of Curriculum design, Breadth & Depth, Course delivery, CLOs assessment & 

evaluation methods, Revision/CQI Satisfying National Qualification Framework                                                                                                      

• Academic performance of students, participation in professional activities and their achievements                                     



• Faculty strength & development, R&D activities • CQI and Industrial Linkage / Internship 

Program etc.  

 

The PEC team went over the CUI Lahore Campus' academic facilities, which included lecture 

halls, labs, faculty offices, conference rooms, library, and examination branch, among other related 

buildings. They also went to the cafeteria, hostels, gym, and students’ facilitation center.  They 

also had interactions with the graduating engineering students, faculty and staff. 

 Employers and alumni participated in a dialogue over lunch with PEC team. The team expressed 

their satisfaction with the caliber of the COMSIANs' gained Electrical Engineering skills. They 

also offered insightful criticism on how the department may be improved. The visit came to a close 

with a vote of gratitude from the campus director and the handover of mementos to the visiting 



team. The Convener and PEVs expressed their pleasure with the conduct of OBE for the 

engineering students in the two undergraduate programs.  

 

 

 



 

 

  

 

 

 


